Belmont Square Fall 2020 News Letter Update

The summer of 2020 is now in the books and the magnificent Michigan colors are beginning to
bloom. Although COVID19 is challenging at times, everyone seems to have found a way to
manage face masks, social distance, washing hands frequently and finding alternative materials
that can be used for toilet paper. Be patient. We will survive this.

We would like to welcome our new residents, Jim & Sarah Lilly in Building #1, Unit#1. Please
give them a wave and don’t hesitate to introduce yourself. We bid a farewell to Jay and Natalie
and wish them well in their new home. They will be missed.

Last months Board Meeting Minutes had an update on the Master Plan Project. Comments
appreciated.

This Newsletter is full of tips and reminders for the fall/winter season.

Thank you.

Additional comments for the newsletter:
Recycling gets picked up every other week. No food wastes. Please compress/crush.

Do not forget to turn your outside water faucets off in the basement to avoid pipe freeze.



